
 



LKMS PTA and FES PTA are excited to present SCREENAGERS: 
 
Growing Up in the Digital Age, a documentary about the biggest parenting issue of our time. 
[ View the	trailer:	https://www.screenagersmovie.com	] 
 
Did you know? 

 Kids spend an average of 6.5 hours a day on screens (not including school work). 
 78% of teens check their devices at least hourly. 
 Teens can send on average 30 – 100 messages a day. 

 
“Are you watching kids scroll through life, with their rapid-fire thumbs and a six-second 
attention span? SCREENAGERS addresses the most pervasive parenting issue of our time 
head on—depicting teen struggles over social media, video games, and internet addiction. 
The film empowers kids to best navigate the digital world and provides practical resources 
to help them do it.” 
 
Our goal for hosting this event is to engage our community (parents, students, and 
teachers) in conversations around the technology topics highlighted in SCREENAGERS that 
are meaningful for our families. 
 
Please join us at Lime Kiln Middle School on May 19th for a FREE showing of this 
documentary with small group family discussions to follow afterwards. All parents or 
guardians and their school-aged students are invited, along with educators from our school 
communities. The screening is appropriate for 4th – 12th graders, so please bring your family.  
All children must be accompanied by their parents or guardians. 
 
Please join us for a PTA dinner prior to the screening! Pizza and Chic-fil-A will 
be available for purchase. 

Ø Free tickets are available here: http://bit.ly/screenagerslkms and must be ordered 
by May 15th. Limited space available. 

Ø PTA dinner will begin at 5:45 pm 
Ø Doors open at 5:45pm, and the film (70 min) will start promptly at 6:30pm 
Ø Guided discussions will take place immediately following the film and finish by 

8:30pm 
Ø All students must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. 
Ø Questions about this event and/or special accommodation requests may be 

directed to Karen McVay at karen_mcvay@hcpss.org  
 

If you would like to volunteer to help for this event, please contact Cindy Johnson – 
president@fespta.org or Kim Griffith – kimfg2@gmail.com 

Free Homework passes for all students that attend! 
All students must attend with a parent or guardian. 


